
PROSEGUR COMPAÑÍA DE SEGURIDAD, S.A.

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION

In Madrid, February 25, 2021

Further to the notice of other relevant information on February 24, 2021 (register 
number 7343), in relation to the buy-back programme (the “Programme”), approved by 
the Board of Directors of PROSEGUR COMPAÑÍA DE SEGURIDAD, S.A. (“Prosegur” 
or the “Company”), on February 24, 2021, the Company informs that the Programme
will commence on February 26, 2021. 

The Programme will be principally managed by an investment firm or a credit institution 
that will make its decisions regarding the timing of purchases of the Company’s shares
independently of the Company.


